Duke POWER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICE FRESIDENT (704) 373-4531

NUCLEAN PRODUCTION

October 15, 1982

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrater
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. O'Reiily:

Please find attached Reportable Occurrence Report R0O-369/82-70. This report
concerns T.S.3.3.3.9, "The radioactive gaseous effluent monitoring ingtrumen=- -
tation channels shown in Table 3.3-13 shall be operable with their alarm/trip -
setpoints set to ensure that the limits of Specification 3.11.2.1 are.not
exceeded". This incident was considered to be of no significance with respect
to the health and safety of the public. o

Very truly yours,
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Hal B. Tucker
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Attachment

cc: Director Records Center
Office of Management and Program Analysis Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1820 Water Place
Washington, D. C. 20555 Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. P. R. Bemis
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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